
Dear Keith, 

 
Thank you very much for your response. I  am accepting and happy to serve as a Editorial 
board  member for the Journal of Cell Signaling and Immunotherapy. 
Here,I am attaching my latest CV and  passport size photo for your records.Please let me 
know if I can provide you any further details. 
Aging thank you so much., 

 
Looking forward to work as editor for your journal 
 
Best regards., 
Dr.Yadavalli 
 


